
 
 

 

Date: 11th December, 2023 
 
To 
Surveillance Department,  
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort,    
Mumbai- 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 532891 
 

Kind Attention: Uma Nikumbh, Assistant Manager 
Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/KA/ 2023-2024 / 466 dated 11th December 2023 

 
Sub: Increase in Volume 

 
We have received your letter Ref. No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KA/ 2023-2024 / 466 dated 11th December 2023, 
stating that you have noted a significant increase in volume of Puravankara Limited (“the Company”)’s 
security across Exchanges, in the recent past. At the outset, we submit that there is no 
information/announcement (including impending announcement) which in our opinion has a bearing on 
the price/volume behaviour of the scrip.  
 
We would like to further highlight that the Company’s performance on Q to Q basis are quite encouraging 
along with the strong pipeline in its value and supply chain.  
 
The focus of the management is the business performance of the Company and beyond this Company 
does not have any role to play either in the volume or price movement of the Stock across the exchanges. 
 
The Company would also like to inform that the requisite disclosures are made to the stock exchanges 
within due time-limit pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 and in future the same shall be adhered to.  
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
For Puravankara Limited 
 
 
 
Sudip Chatterjee 
Company Secretary 
Membership No. F11373 
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